
From: Tim Curtis <tcurtis@notlhydro.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 3:15 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Jeff Klassen <jklassen@notlhydro.com>
Subject: EB-2022-0325 – Generic Hearing on UTR: Phase 2 conference

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro will participate in the January 31, 2023 conference.

Jeff Klassen (jklassen@notlhydro.com) will participate on behalf of NOTL Hydro.  I would normally
participate but I will be out of the country.

NOTL Hydro wishes to be heard on Item #4 – charges caused by transmission outages

Timothy B. Curtis 

President
Tel: 905-468-2431    Fax: 905-468-3861    Cell: 905-537-4512
E-mail:  tcurtis@notlhydro.com  Web: www.NOTLhydro.com
NOTL Hydro: 8 Henegan Road, PO Box 460, Virgil, ON  L0S 1T0

Please don’t print this e-mail unless you really need to.
This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.  Thank You.

mailto:jklassen@notlhydro.com
mailto:tcurtis@notlhydro.com
http://www.notlhydro.com/
https://www.facebook.com/NOTLhydro
https://twitter.com/notlhydro

Niagara
On-TheJake

HYDRO




















